
ROBERT SARGENT SHRIVER, JR.

October 27, 1972

Dr. Hector Garcia
American G.I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Just a quick note of thanks for your terrific response to
Ed Terrones' request. I am personally grateful to you for your
kind words.

Reading what you had to say brought back a lot of marvelous
memories -- not the least of which is the important and useful
tasks you and I have shared in the past. I look forward to many
more in the future.

Again, thanks and kindest regards.

Sincerely,
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